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THE UNIVERSITY OF ROCHESTER

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE AND DENTISTRY
STRONG MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
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ROCHESTER 20, NEW YORK

LAWRENCE E. YOUNG, M.D. June 9, 1959

Dewey Professor of Medicine
PHYSICIAN-IN-CHIEF

Dr. Alberto Hurtado
Facultad de Medicina
Apartado 1116

Lima, Peru

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

Enclosed is a copy of the program for the Final Clinic of the Graduating
Class which was held on Friday evening, June 5, 1959. Since you were not able
to attend, you expressed a desire to see the program and, hence, I am sending
it to you. The last clinic has become a tradition in our school and is indeed
a pleasant occasion for students, faculty and the families of the graduating
class,

It was a pleasure to meet you and Mrs, Hurtado during your visit in
Rochester last week, I regretted that I did not personally have more time to
spend with you and I also regretted that our medical school classes were not
in session so that our students did not have an opportunity to hear your fine

lecture. The members of our staff who were able to be present greatly enjoyed
your tallk,

We hope that you and Mrs. Hurtado will be able to pay us another visit in
the near future and for a much longer period of time.

With best wishes and kindest personal regards.
Sincerely yours,
Lawrence E., Young, M, D,

LEY: aem

Enclosure



